

Mike Pride

Executive Director
Respect Collaboration of Schools
Unit 16 Pride Park
Victoria Way
Derby
DE24 8AN

Your ref: Our ref:

Date: September 2025

Contact: Tel:

Dear Parent/Carer

I am writing to remind you of the law regarding the use of electronic scooters (escooters) in the UK.

Under current legislation, privately owned e-scooters are illegal to use on public roads, pavements, cycle paths, and other public areas. Their use is restricted to private land with the landowner's permission.

In line with this law, students are not permitted to travel to or from any Respect School sites (including attendance at alternative provisions) on e-scooters. We are unable to provide facilities to store or charge them, and students who arrive on an e-scooter will not be allowed to enter the premises.

As a school, we also have a duty to report the use of e-scooters in public areas to the police, as their use is unlawful.

We ask for your full support in advising your child about this matter and making alternative arrangements for travel.

For information on e-scooters, can be found on - https://www.derbyshire.police.uk/advice/advice-and-information/rs/road-safety/advice-escooters/.

If you have any queries, please contact me on - 07356 124804.

Thank you for your cooperation in ensuring the safety and compliance of all our students.

Yours sincerely

Carolyn Maw





